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FREE PRE-KINDERGARTEN VISION SCREENING 
 

 The following optometrists have consented to provide FREE pre-kindergarten vision 
screenings in their offices.  Please take advantage of this important preventative health measure.  
It is necessary to follow the guidelines below in order to assure a free vision screening. 
 

1. Call one of the offices listed below and identify yourself and the non-public school 
your child will be attending. 

2. Call for an appointment no later than July 1, 2014 and tell them the appointment is 
for a pre-kindergarten vision screening.  

3. Be sure to take the pre-kindergarten vision screening form with you for the 
optometrist to complete. 

 
 

 
1. Dr. Thomas Baker 

           1318 Minnich Rd., New Haven, IN  46774   749-0407 
 

2. Dr. Aileen Heaston 
           10301 Dawsons Creek Blvd., Bldg. #2 Suite A  489-3996 
           Fort Wayne, IN 46845 
           (located near the Dupont Rd.YMCA) 
 

3. Dr. Troy Hockemeyer 
          10848 Rose Ave., Suite 1, New Haven 46774      493-1505 
 (I-469 and U.S. 24 E) 
 

4. Drs. Ingle/Basham/Ellingson 
           1515 E. Paulding Rd., Ft. Wayne, IN 46816        744-2273 

  OR 
           9426 Lima Rd. Suite C, Ft, Wayne, IN 46818      489-5544 

 
5. Dr. Martin White and Dr. Myra Weber 

           6110 Maplecrest Rd. Ft. Wayne, IN 46835        486-8833 
 

6. Dr. Thomas Zachman 
           7625 W. Jefferson Blvd., Ft. Wayne, IN  46804   432-1231 
 
 
 
         We appreciate the above optometrists for their service to the Allen County 
Non-Public Schools!  At the time of your child’s appointment, please thank them 
as well. 

  


